
Item E5
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easements in 
Ponderosa Lake Estates Subdivision
Acquisition of public utility easements located in Ponderosa Lake Estates Subdivision is 
required in order to have access to install, upgrade, maintain, and repair public utilities.  The 
City of Grand Island must acquire an additional six feet of Public Utility Easement through 
eight lots of Ponderosa Lake Estates Subdivision.  The expanded Easements will provide 
adequate space to provide maintenance on the utilities located in existing 25 feet easements.  
The property owners have agreed to the terms of the Easements.  It is appropriate to solicit 
public comment.  The action item is contained under the Consent Agenda.
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